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Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday 29th June, KS1 will be visiting Blackburn Museum and Art Gallery. The 
visit will cover history objectives linked to our upcoming topic on toys. During the workshop, 
the children will have the opportunity and to look at and play with old toys.  
  We will be leaving school on a coach at approximately 9.10am and returning for 
lunch. We are asking for a contribution of £10 per child to go towards the cost of the 
transport and workshop. School uniform will be worn as usual.   

Please could you give consent and pay for the trip through ParentPay by Monday 
Monday 20th June. 
 
 
With thanks, 
Miss Garth 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Visit to Blackburn Museum and Art Gallery – Monday 29th June 2022 

 I have read the information provided about the proposed visit and consent to my 
child taking part in the visit and, having read the information, declare my child to be 
in good health and physically able to participate in all the activities mentioned. 

 I will ensure that any change in circumstance (medication or injury), that may affect 
my child’s participation in the visit, will be reported to the school prior to the visit. 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian______________________________________ 
 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________ 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 


